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Llopd's Register of Shipping,

75, Fenchurch Street, E:C.q.

Dear Sir,
lMessrs. "ms Denny & Bros. Ltds

Yard No.l333 « Engine No.1083

I am in recelipt of your letter of the
26th instant respecting the crankshaft ordered from
Messrs. Sulzer Bros.(lLondon) Ltdes for the above contract,
and with regard thereto have to acquaint you it has now
been ascertained that the shaft in question willl be
supplied by Messrs, William Jessop & Sons, Ltd., Sheffield.

The Winterthur Surveyor is being requested
to advise the Sheffield Surveyors accordinglys

I am, Dear Elr,

Yours faithiully,

Secretarye.

The Secretary,

GLASGOV .




